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Dear Mr Miller
IATA further application for minor variation to authorisation A90791

I refer to the above application for minor variation to authorisation A90791 lodged by the
International Air Transport Association (IATA) on 9 October 2006.

I would appreciate if IATA could provide the following information and document in relation
to the changes to Resolution 850p by Tuesday 7 November 2006.

« acopy of the criteria established by IATA for the evaluation and approval of financial
security providers and provider products

+ Could IATA outline how it will ensure that travel agents and/or financial security
providers are not disadvantaged by the annual review of all financial security
providers and their products, as well as the criteria, in light of the required timing for
agents to renew their financial security product

The ACCC has also sought the views of interested parties in relation to the application and
will provide IATA with an opportunity to comment on any submission received in due
course.

Should you have any query, please do not hesitate to contact me on 02 6243 1049.

Yours sincerely

Isabelle Arnaud
Director, Adjudication



